
Environmental Bulletin
The Savannah River Site

An editorial (Class 1) change has been made to the Savannah River Site’s General Information Volume I Resource 
Conservation and Recovery Act (RCRA) Permit Application.  The Department of Energy recently named the permanent 
Director of the Environmental Quality Management Division (EQMD), necessitating a change to the DHEC Form 2701.  
The new EQMD director is James G. DeMass.

Volume 28, Number 10November 17, 2016

NOTIFICATION OF CONTACT CHANGE
General Information Volume I Minor Modification

(Current permit expires 3/13/2024)

For additional information, contact:	 Janet Griffin, Savannah River Nuclear Solutions 
				    Savannah River Site, Building 730-1B, Aiken, South Carolina 29808 
				    (803) 952-8467		  janet.griffin@srs.gov
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